
Groton Little League

Meeting of March 10, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM.


Present were: Miranda Brudzinski, Danielle Daniels, Doug Dickey, Jessica Donnel, Ed Iraheta, 
Rhiannon Krekeler, Ann Marie Nix, Pat Peterson, Katie Trask


No meeting minutes were approved.


Secretary's Report: None


President’s Report:  There is one week left of winter clinic, minor injuries have been reported.  A 
discussion on the Mystic Player Agent, 50/70 and senior division was had. 


Treasurer’s Report:  $53,407 total in accounts


Vice President’s Report: none


Equipment Manager’s Report: The president requested a final list of what is needed for spring 
season to be submitted to her by weeks end. 


Safety Agent’s Report: The president requested the Safety Plan Status to be submitted to her by 
weeks end. 


Player Agent’s Report: No updates from T-Ball. Balls and helmets will be needed at tryout this 
weekend. We are in need of a majors coach. 


Old Business: None


New Business: We have 123 registered for spring season so far. The Pops Ice Cream Fundraiser 
will be May 31, 1-6pm. One scholarship request was approved by the board. 


The purchase of a slushee machine was approved by the board.


A discussion regarding Concerts in the Park and opening the concession stand took place. 


Opening Day is April 25th.


The meeting was adjourned at 8:27pm.



